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Dear Parents 

 
This motion was carried at our last PAC meeting to address additional interest in joining the 

Ècole Christine Morrison Parent Advisory Committee (PAC).  It will be removed after 14 days by 

September 24, 2009.  Parental support is very important for the success of our school.  Members 
at large are required to commit to attend executive and general PAC meetings regularly to ensure 

PAC business can proceed.  Voting will take place at the September 24, 2009 PAC meeting. 

 

Constitution Change 
  

Motion to increase the number of Members at Large (Directors)  from 4 to 6 in the 
written Constitution of Ècole Christine Morrison Elementary School Parents 
Association and to bring it to a general membership for a vote.  Motion made by 
Kimara Vido, seconded by George Pitcher in the General PAC Meeting held June 
18, 2009.   
 
Any questions you reach Helen Pitcher at (604) 751-2297. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
 

 

 
Helen Pitcher 

PAC Chair 


